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In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-298/84-13

Nebraska Public Power District
ATTN: J. M. Pflant, Manager, Technical

Staff-Nuclear Power Group
P. O. Box 499
Columbus, Nebraska 68601

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters, dated September 12 and December 3,1984, in

response to our letters dated August 16 and November 26, 1984. We have

reviewed the response given in the December 3, 1984, letter and find that it

does adequately provide a reasonable assurance that contractor employees meet

the test of trustworthiness against the insider threat. We have no further

questions at this time and will review your corrective action during a future

inspection.

Sincerely,

Origtnal $1sned

G~ TcLudon, cr:
E. H.-. Johnson, Chie
Reactor Project Branch I

cc:
Paul V. Thomason, Manager, Division

of Nuclear Operations
Cooper Nuclear Station
P. O. Box 98
Brownville, Nebraska 68321

bec: see page 2
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Nebraska Public Power District -2-

bec: Copy of letter maintained in RIV Security File and sent to:
DMB IE-04
John G. Davis, Director, NMSS
SSPB/NRC:NRR
IE File
Resident Inspector
RPB1
RPB2
R. Denise, DRS&P NMS&SB
RIV File
Section Chief (RPB1/A)
R. Martin
R. Bangart-
KANSAS STATE DEPT. HEALTH (1tr head)
NEBRASKA STATE DEPT. HEALTH (1tr head)
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